IN REPLY
REFERTO

DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY
HEADQUARTERS
8725 JOHN J. KINGMAN ROAD
FORT BELVOIR, VIRGINIA 22060-6221

Mr. John Greenewa1d| Jr. ocT 18 200
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This responds to your September 13, 2012, Freedom of Lformation Act (FOIA) request
for a copy of the DLA Headquarters FOIA case log from January 1, 2010 to December 2011.

The enclosed records are released in full.

No fees are assessed for processing your request. Should you have further questions,
please contact Mrs. Kathy Dixon, DLA Headquarters FOIA and Privacy Officer, at 703-767-
6183 or kathy.tennessee-dixon@dla.mil. Please reference FOIA case number 12-HFOI-00178 in

any subsequent communication.

Headquarters FOIA and Privacy Officer

. Enclosures

as stated
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